
 
 
 
 

29th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

The children are really enjoying our English work about dragons this half term. The 
children are eager to bring the knitted dragons home for an adventure. They are 
writing letters to persuade the dragons to pick them.  
 
 

The aim is for groups of children to take a dragon home on a Wednesday and return it 
to school in the bag on the following Monday ready for the next group.. There will be a 
booklet in the bag so the children can write what they are doing with the dragons. This 
can be a simple sentence e.g. we watched a film and had popcorn or the children might 
choose to include more detail.  
 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 

Thank you 
Miss Worthington 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


